
 

 

The Parish Family of  

St. Catharine and St. Margaret  
Spring Lake, New Jersey  

Rev. Harold F. Cullen, Pastor  

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST  

JUNE 18, 2017  

Mass Schedule  

St. Catharine Church  
215 Essex Ave, Spring Lake, NJ 07762 

Saturday:  5 PM  

Sunday:  7 AM, 9 AM, 10:30 AM , 12 noon  

Monday - Saturday (except Wednesday):   8 AM  

Friday & Saturday:  6:45 AM  

 

St. Catharine Chapel  
Sunday: 12 Noon  

Wednesday: 8 AM & 12 Noon  

Monday - Friday 12 Noon  

St. Margaret Church  
300 Ludlow Ave. Spring Lake, NJ 07762 

Saturday:  4.00PM  

Sunday:  8:30 AM, 10 AM, 11:30 AM  

Sacrament of Reconciliation  
St. Catharine Chapel, Saturday 3:30 ï 4:30PM  

St. Margaret Church, Saturday 3:00 ï 3:45 PM  

www.stcatharine -stmargaret.org     ContactUs@stcatharine -stmargaret.org  
 

732 -449 -5765  

Parish Directory 
Rev. Harold F. Cullen PhD, Pastor  

Rev. William Dunlap, Associate Pastor  

Rev. martin oôreilly, associate pastor 

Rev. Charles Weiser, Senior Priest  

Rev Dennis Gallagher, Weekend Assistant  

Rev John Morley, Weekend Assistant  

Rev Martin Padovani, Weekend Assistant  

Rev William Dowd, Weekend Assistant  

Edward Jennings, Deacon  

Dr. John Little, Deacon  

Rich Baier, Buildings  

Richard Cambron, special projects  

Tammy Sablom, Religious Education  

Sister Margaret Tierney, SC Pastoral Care  

DR. Jarred TAfarO, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC  

Lisa DeFillippo Cole, Business Manager  

NEW PARISHIONERS:  
Welcome!  We encourage all new families who 

move into St. Catharine - St. Margaret Parish to 

call the rectory to register in the parish.  
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Please remember our sick:   Lou Taylor, Andrew 

Andaloro, Kyle Brendle, Brian Keating, Baby 

Bernadette Mariam Tafaro, Bob Patrignelli, Nick 

Costantini, Eileen Cassidy, Fr. Dennis Gallagher, Scott 

Nokes, Helen Reh, Charles Williams, Msgr. James J. Finnerty, 

Susan Ferraro, Brendan McWeeney, Henry Schroeder** 
 

Please pray for the deceased :  Diane Kierce, Lori 

Avaltroni, Sr. Patricia Mary McMullen, Catherine Bianchi, 

Josephine Sisti, Dorothy Foulke** 
 

Names remain on the sick and deceased at the request of parishioners 

for one month (4 weeks).  If extended prayers are needed, please send 

a note or call.  Thank you..  

MONDAY, June 19 
 8:00 AM  John Vielkind 
 12:00 PM (Chapel) John & Claire Gallagher 
 

TUESDAY, June 20 
 8:00 AM  Joseph & Catherine Oliva 
12:00 PM (Chapel) Anne C. Colao 
 

WEDNESDAY, June 21 
 8:00 AM (Chapel) Anna Mai Nguyen &  
   Gioan Nguyen 
   Marylou Beaulieu 
   Thomas Howarth 
   Paul Benziger 
   Thomas & Mary Hanlon 
   Andrew Treano 
 12:00 PM (Chapel) Paul Benziger 
 

THURSDAY, June 22 
 8:00 AM  Elizabeth H. Donahue 
12:00 PM (Chapel) Emily Puzio 
 

FRIDAY, June 23 
 6:45 AM  Bernadette Callaghan Nugent 
 8:00 AM  Edward G. Klien 
   Marylou Beaufieu 
   Lorraine McDevitt 
   Anne M. Harding 
   Christopher DõAliso 
   Daniel Hagerty 
12:00 PM (Chapel) Richard Culp 
 

SATURDAY, June 24 
 6:45 AM  Thomas McGreal 
 8:00 AM  Cay Gerard 
 5:00 PM  Genevieve & Edward Tangney 
 

SUNDAY, June 25 
 7:00 AM  Walter & Margaret MacGowen 
 9:00 AM  Richard Aljian 
10:30 AM  Dorine Temple 
12:00 PM  Robert J. Sherry 
12:00 PM (Chapel) People of the Parish 
 

ST. MARGARET CHURCH 
SATURDAY, June 24 
 4:00 PM  John Ciecura 
 

SUNDAY, June 25 
 8:30 AM  Diane Kierce 
10:00 AM  Margaret & John Heneghan 
11:30 AM  Elwood Anderson 

Members of our Parish who have family or 

friends in the service have given us their 

names which can be found in our 

Remembrance books in both churches in front 

of one of the side altars.  We encourage you to 

stop there, say a prayer for those listed and for all our service 

people.  To add a name to our prayer list, please call Barbara 

732-449-5392 or Karen 732-685-7065 or 

parishcouncil@stcatharine-stmargaret.org. 

RECTORY SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 

9 AM -4 PM. 
 

Wednesday 

9 AM-12 Noon. 

to Jamie Nave, our May winner of 
our St. Catharine-St. Margaret 
Parish 50/50. 
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Dear Parishioners, 

The Summer season formally began at St. 

Catharine-St. Margaret parish last Wednesday.  

School is out now, and the atmosphere around the 

parish has changed dramatically in the space of a 

week.  It is so quiet. 

Every time I celebrate Mass, I remember to pray that 

all the young people in our parish and school will be 

safe and happy during this special time of the year. 

During the Summer the Churches in our parish are 

fuller than during the rest of the year.  This, of course 

is because of the influx of visitors to our beautiful 

town, and we anticipate and welcome these visitors to 

our churches and to our liturgical celebrations.  I am 

equally sure that many of our parishioners, and our 

students are on their way elsewhere during the 

Summer vacation and I feel that  it is no harm to 

remind all parishioners of St. Catharine-St. Margaret 

parish that the responsibility to acknowledge and 

worship God is a year round proposition, and as 

Catholics we have the responsibility to pray each day 

and attend Mass on the weekends. 

At this time of the year, and in this day and age when 

etiquette and respect sometimes seems to be on the 

endangered list, I feel the obligation also to remind 

everyone who comes to Mass in our parish, to 

remember what is appropriate and what is not 

appropriate dress when you come to Church.  What is 

appropriate for the beach or the boardwalk may not 

be appropriate for Church.  Casual is not necessarily 

inappropriate; casual can be respectful and modest.  

Skimpy clothing, rude            t-shirts and beachwear 

are not appropriate in Church. 

As I say always at this time of the year;  if I see you in 

Church dressed inappropriately, I will not comment, 

but I will know in my heart that you must be from 

another parish, or are just visiting us! 

 

     Fr Harry Cullen  

Congratulations to our St. Catharine School 

Kindergarteners who graduated on June 7, 2017! 

Photo Credit Maura Bradley 

 

 

Special Thanks to Our Parish Ministries 
On behalf of the entire St. Catharine �² St. Margaret Parish 
Community, our heartfelt thanks to the more than 20 Parish 
Ministries and volunteers that participated in our Parish 
Ministry Fairs on June 4th and June 11th.  Your passion and 
commitment to your ministries is truly inspiring and making 
a meaningful difference in the daily lives of the people you 
serve.  Moreover, the Ministry Fairs served as a timely 
reminder of the great breadth and depth of opportunities 
available for our parishioners to volunteer their time, talent, 
and treasure in helping our parish become the best version 
of itself that it can possibly be. 
The Parish Pastoral Council would also like to thank those 
parishioners who have volunteered to serve on the 4 Parish 
Teams being created for our Strategic Plan (Hospitality, 
Technology, St. Catharine School, and Youth Ministry and 
Adult Faith Formation).  It is not too late to consider 
serving on any one of these important Parish Teams.  
Interested parishioners should send an email to Dr. Jack V. 
Kirnan (jackvkirnan@gmail.com) and mention which of the 
4 areas you have an interest in.  We will continue to provide 
timely updates on the Parish Strategic Plan and our Parish 
Teams in the Parish Bulletin and on the Parish website. 
 

The St. Catharine �² St. Margaret Parish Pastoral Council 

Update on Fr. Padovani: 
�)�D�W�K�H�U���0�D�U�W�L�Q�·�V���U�H�F�R�Y�H�U�\���L�V���J�R�L�Q�J���Z�H�O�O�������+�H���K�D�V���K�D�G���D���O�L�P�L�W�H�G��
number of visitors and they are only at his request.  Please 
continue to offer prayers and send cards.  He very much 
appreciates that. 

Divine Word Missionaries 
P.O. Box 357 

Bordentown,   NJ  08505 


